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To the A.E.C. 2020-21 Victorian Redistribution committee 

Objection to the boundary of the proposed 
seat of Hawke 

I live in Bacchus Marsh and object to the boundary of the proposed seat 
of Hawke. 

The Eastern boundary of Hawke should extend more Eastwards instead 
of Northwards, so it basically follows the rail corridor. 

The enrolment numbers could then be balanced by cutting out the North 
East area including Sunbury 

While Bacchus Marsh might be similar to Sunbury in that we are both 
peri-urban towns, we need more than that similarity. Our infrastructure 
requirements are different and the rail to/from Melbourne is essential for 
Melton and Bacchus Marsh. 

Thank you for the input opportunity. 
Ron Geurts 
Bacchus Marsh 
15th April 2021  
 




